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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have had such a fantastic start to the academic year, with many exciting things to look 

forward to. As you may know, the wonderful Harvest Festival is just around the corner! This 

is a time to give thanks and celebrate the harvest and the food grown here in the UK. 

During this period, Cherry Tree Academy is proud to support our local community by working 

closely with Food Share. This charity has been a great help to many of our families, 

providing food parcels during school holidays. 

On 30th September 2024, we will hold a special Harvest assembly to share the meaning 

behind this important festival. As part of this, we would be very grateful for any donations to 

contribute to Food Share. Items we particularly appreciate include: 

 Tinned goods (soups, vegetables) 

 Dried fruit 

 Tea/coffee 

 Pasta, spaghetti, or rice 

Donations can be brought into school any time before Friday, 27th September. During the 

assembly, we will be joined by a representative from Food Share, and donations collected 

will be handed over to the charity. 

Thank you in advance for your generosity—your support will make a big difference to many 

families in our community. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Dawson 


